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100 NEW OXFORD STREET – Application reference PP-04674073 

 

 

Dear Sir / Madame,  

 

I write following the submission of an application for minor works to the ground floor entrance to the 

main office building.  I have been advised that the application has now been validated under reference 

2015/7001, however I am unable to view this online.  

 

Since the application was submitted the applicant has amended the scheme slightly. The alterations 

involve the installation of only one pass door to the right of the proposed revolving door.   The 

amended proposal is illustrated on the plans detailed below.  

 

Existing plan Revised plan  

n/a P101 – mark up with measurements  

n/a  P102 – mark up with measurements  

P101- Proposed ground floor layout P101 – Rev C  

P101- Proposed ground floor layout P101 – Rev B 

 

Along with the revised drawings, I have also submitted the amended Design and Access Statement and 

Planning statement to reflect the proposed changes.  

 

We trust that the enclosed information will allow you to continue with the determination of this 

application and we look forward to receiving confirmation of this. In the meantime, please do not 

hesitate to contact Hugh Morgan or Robert Allen of this office should you have any queries. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

                      

 

 

 

DP9 Limited 
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